
Kansas House Taxation Committee

Topeka, Kansas 66612

February 3,2023

Dea r Committee Members:

I am in favor of House Bill 2205 because half of our patrons come from outside

the city limits of Udall and living inside our school district. This would distribute

the taxes more evenly through out the district and not affect the ones living

outside as they already pay a tax through SCKLS. I am proud of our new library

and would like to see it be able to continue providing the current services to our
community and keep the mill levy affordable to the city residents.

Sincerely,

Norma ciskowsk t Y)gu,et u
419 W. l-'t St.

Udall, KS 67145

620-782-3531


